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Dosher to Celebrate 92nd Birthday at Southport Summer Concert Series 

SOUTHPORT— Dosher Memorial Hospital, which opened its doors on June 2nd 1930,  

will celebrate its 92nd anniversary in Franklin Square Park as a sponsor of the Southport 

Summer Concert Series on June 2nd, 2022.  Dosher will provide a shaved ice for each concert 

attendee as a birthday treat from 6 – 7 pm, which will be available from a concessions truck 

parked at N. Howe and E. West Street.  

Dosher President and CEO Lynda Stanley looks forward to combining this special date 

for the hospital with a highly anticipated community event.  “We are grateful for the ongoing 

support from local residents and look forward to thanking our community in person on the 

second of June,” said Stanley.  “We appreciate the cooperation of Downtown Southport, Inc. in 

allowing us to have a presence at the concert on this most significant day.  What better way to 

celebrate a birthday than listening to great music from the Back Porch Rockers and being 

among friends?” 

All are welcome to attend. 
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